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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Conrad Mallett, Chief Corporation Counsel 

FROM: Hon. Scott Benson, City Council District 3 

 

CC: Hon. Gabriela Santiago-Romero, Chair, Public Health & Safety 

Standing Committee 

Hon. Janice Winfrey, City Clerk 

Malik Washington, Mayor’s Liaison 

VIA: Hon. Council President Mary Sheffield 

DATE: 28 October 2024 

 

RE: REQUEST FOR DRAFTING OF GUN WARNING SIGN 

ORDINANCE 

 

Pursuant to our ongoing discussions, I am formally requesting the drafting of an ordinance 

requiring the posting of gun warning signs at designated locations within the City of 

Detroit. This ordinance would address the need for clear and visible signage regarding gun 

safety, with the goal of enhancing public awareness and safety measures. 

 

I appreciate the opinion and review previously provided by your office. At this stage, I 

would like to proceed with the drafting process to ensure we have a comprehensive 

ordinance proposal ready for council consideration. 

 

Please prioritize this item and let me know if additional information is needed to move 

forward. 

 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact my office at 313-224-1198. 

 

SRB 
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